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BULLETIN: 2020-AS-01 

DATE:  June 22, 2020 

FROM:  Steven Day, Autoslalom Director 

TO:  CASC Member Clubs

SUBJECT:  Amendments, COVID-19 CASC 

Guidelines for Autoslalom Events

 

1) Autoslalom: Registration
• Co-drives are permitted at the car owner’s discretion. Sanitizing between 
drivers is recommended. Ride-alongs are not permitted between co-drivers 
unless they meet the requirements below.     
• Absolutely no passengers, ride-alongs unless they reside in the same 
household or are immediate family members.




